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Robert King 
Durfee Creek Incorporated Homeowners Association 
P.O. Box 511 (new address) 

Eden, Utah 84310 February 28, 

2009 Public Service Commission of 

Utah 

P.O. Box 146751 

Salt Lake City, Utah 84114-6751 

Dear Public Service Commission: 

This letter is to serve as notice of the transfer of the water system of Durfee Creek Homeowners 
Association, and all assets associated with the water system, including an artesian well, a storage tank, a 

submersible pump, and water lines to Liberty Pipeline as of December 1, 2008. Also transferred were all 

water rights. Durfee Creek HOA retained ownership of the sewer system, consisting of a 25,000 gallon 

septic tank, 2 leach fields, and sewer pipelines. 

Lot owners in Durfee Creek Homeowners Association now pay $200 per year in annual dues to cover the 

sewer system, common ground maintenance, and administrative costs. Previously, the annual 

assessment was $463.20, plus any overage charges for water usage. Lot owners now pay Liberty 

Pipeline Company $28.50 monthly for water. Liberty Pipeline has higher gallon minimums before a 

surcharge is assessed. 

Liberty Pipeline Company's contact information is: 

Delbert Bishop, President 

3355 North Highway 162 

Liberty, UT 84310 

801-745-2088 (office) 

801-710-0219(cell) 

bishop@owatc.edu  

Please let me know if you need any further information. I am no longer serving on the Board of Durfee 

Creek—Penton Hollist is the current president. 

Sincerely, 

 Robert King 
Former President, Durfee Creek HOA 

mailto:bishop@owatc.edu

